
Friday, June 26th, 2020 

 

If last week’s ‘ear worm’ was  ♫♫ dom, dom dom dom dom dom….dom, dom 

dom dom dom….♫♫♫♫, then this week’s goes some thing like ♫♫ La La La La 

La La, La La La La La La, La La La La La La♫♫   

 

Sing!  Sing a song! 

 

With much planning we are continuing with our end of June PUC tradition as 

this Sunday is a time to celebrate the ministry of music and the amazing 

ministry of our PUC Choir with our “Greatest Hits 2020” Video Worship 

Gathering.  

 
 

Thank You- Sally, Shelley, David and each and every member of our Choir for 

your passion, commitment and gifts which uplift us and enrich us week after 

week. You folks are the best and I am truly grateful to join with you in worship.  

Sunday is indeed a music-filled worship celebration ♬ Our ‘At Home Worship 

Gathering For Sunday June 28th’  is available for download from our PUC website 

(under the “Worship Resources”, then “Bulletins” Tab), I will be sending it out by email 

to those who have requested me to do so, and, as always, printed copies are in 

the folder on the PUC front doors. 

*** if you want to be added to my distribution list- please be in touch. 

This is even more important as we move into the Summer months *** 

 

 



Last week I lifted up some of my /our plans for Summer 2020 @ PUC. I do hope 

and trust, that as we plan for and look toward face to face re-gatherings, that 

we can use these summer weeks as a time of refreshment and renewal.  

As this point I do know that I will be taking some time for my ‘stay-cation’, but I 

will also be here and available. With the easing of COVID restrictions I would 

like the opportunity to check-in and catch-up with you. So, if you would like to 

safely visit together, please be in touch so we can plan a time and place to do 

so.  ✿ ps… ‘SPIRIT GLEN’ is a perfect place for us to visit, for you to visit with one 

another and for all of us to rest, reflect, and restore. While you are there check-

out the vegetable garden beds that have been planted by three of our PUC 

families and their children & grandchildren. 

More Notes Regarding Summer 2020 and Resources for Worship 

 & Our Spiritual Nourishment… 

 

✿By the end of next week our Summer 2020 ‘At Home Worship Gathering’ 

Resource (July edition) will be ready. Within it there are multiple 

worship/liturgical options for your ‘At Home’, ‘At Cottage’, ‘At Beach’, ‘On 

Deck’, ‘On Porch’ or ‘On Vacation’ worship and spiritual nourishment. 

✿This coming week watch your email for my Rev. MB’s Summer 2020 Check-In. 

In that you will find numerous resources for our Summer 2020 worship and 

spiritual nourishment – ‘Summer Soul Stroll’ ~ Podcast & YouTube listings~ 

Virtual Worship Road Trip map ~ Weekly devotionals for All-Ages.  

✿ Our bulk order of the July/August issue of our United Church Magazine, 

BROADVIEW, has arrived: articles, feature stories, opinion column, all inviting us  

to explore issues related to spirituality, justice and ethical living.  Copies are on 

the PUC front doors and I you would like me to make a safe-delivery, please be 

in touch. 

 

 

 



A REMINDER.. this week is  Order Week. Bev & Nancy will be 
receiving, and if needed, picking-up your FUNDSCRIP orders between 10am – 
noon this coming THURSDAY – July 2nd.  If you wish to be added to our 
FUNDSCRIP mailing list please email me so you can receive detailed ordering 
info.  You can also find a FUNDSCRIP order form attached to this email and on 
our PUC website as part of this Sunday’s ‘At Home Worship Gathering’  - under 

the “Worship Resources”, then “Bulletins” Tab.  
 

Don’t’ Miss This Thursday- July 2nd- and the FaceBook PREMIER of 

 ‘Amelia Parker’s PUC Kitchen Party Ceilidhs’!  

Just look at the lineup of special guests. 

What you need to do is to LIKE  ‘PUC Kitchen Parties’ on FaceBook  
https://www.facebook.com/PUC-Kitchen-Parties-106895581069186/ 

and then tune-in Thursday at 7pm. 

 The is no set admission, but if you would consider a donation to Pictou United, 

that would be gratefully received. 

 

 

Again, lots of news. Lots of ministry. Lots of goodness and God-ness! 

See you Sunday.  Though apart, we gather together. 

 

Namaste-Peace 

 

MB 

https://www.facebook.com/PUC-Kitchen-Parties-106895581069186/
https://www.facebook.com/PUC-Kitchen-Parties-106895581069186/


 

 

 

 

 


